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We would like to thank all our parents for co-operating 

with us during the staggered entry and exit times. We 

understand that these new measures can be 

inconvenient at times, however safety must be our 

priority. Please remember to stick to the following 

guidelines: 

• Do not arrive earlier or later than your child’s 

allocated times. 

 

• Please socially distance from others when waiting to 

come into school. 

 

• Please wear a face covering– school is a public space 

with large numbers of people together at one time, 

it is far safer if everyone wears a face covering. 

 

• Please be respectful of our neighbours’ property and 

do not block driveways or allow children to play in 

their front gardens. 

Thank you again to everyone who is following the 

guidance and helping to keep our pupils and staff safe and 

most importantly, in school. 

Autumn 2020 

Safety Notice: 

Our aim is to keep as many of our pupils and staff 

in school for as long as possible.  

In order to do this, we must remind parents that 

children displaying any of the following symptoms 

must not be brought into school: 

• A high temperature (above 37.8 degrees) 

• A new, continuous cough 

• A loss of, or change to, the child’s sense of 

taste and smell. 

If your child shows any of the above symptoms 

please DO NOT BRING THEM TO SCHOOL. You 

must keep them at home for at least 10 days. You 

must also keep any brothers or sisters at home for 

10 days. Please follow the instructions in the 

flowchart available on our website here. 

If you need to book a test this can be done online 

here. Once you have received the results of your 

test you must notify the school and let us know 

whether it is positive or negative.  

 

 

Key dates: 

Monday 28th September - Staff INSET day – School 

closed to pupils. 

Thursday 22nd October – last day before Half Term. 

Friday 23rd October – Sunday 1st November - Half term 

holiday.  

Monday 2nd November – School opens. 

Monday 9th November – Staff INSET day. 

Friday 18th December – School closes for Christmas 

holiday. 

Monday 4th January 2021 – Start of Spring Term. 

 

Remote Learning: 

Howard has moved over to Google Classroom for 

our remote learning provision. This learning is only 

intended for pupils who cannot come into school 

due to self-isolation however teachers will also be 

posting homework and other information on the 

system from time to time. Please remember that 

any questions you might have about your child’s 

education can now be made directly with the class 

teachers by using one of the email addresses 

below: 

reception@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Year1@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Year2@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Year3@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Year4@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Year5@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Year6@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

 

https://www.howard.croydon.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Parent-flowchart-Page-2-only-21-09-2020.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
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